
Dear Parents/Pupils, 

                                     On the first week back Isaac Timmins, James 

Hymers and Josh Brain Year 5 are raising money for Alder hey 

children’s hospital. They are organising an estimation game at 

Playtimes.  It is 50p   per guess. Anyone can enter and the winner 

gets the jar of M&Ms, which aren’t peanuts. The winner will be 

announced on Friday 4th   November 2016. The child who wins will 

have to make sure they don’t eat them all at once (it could make 

them ill)! They have been inspired by a girl age 11, who despite 

having a kidney transplant, manages to organise a lot for charity- 

every little helps. We would appreciate all donations and entries 

for the   estimation competition. You can only have 3 guesses   

because if you could have more than 3 guesses you would probably 

win  
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